Polhemsgymnasiet
Gothenburg, Sweden 22 August 2023

Letter of recommendation
To whom it may concern,

I am pleased to write a letter of recommendation for Nina
Hertz Saebbd who has been a student of mine here at
Polhemsgymnasiet, Gothenburg. Nina has been in my
English class since she started here in August 2020. I was
also her mentor for 2 years.

During her years here Nina has proved to be ambitious,
humble and a positive influence on her fellow classmates. One
of Nina’s strengths is her ability to cooperate and collaborate
with other students in projects to achieve the best possible
result. She is also full of initiative and can solve tasks
independently and creatively. Last year Nina took a class in
advanced English (C1-level according to the CEFR) which
prepared her well for studies abroad. She also studied
marketing and entrepreneurship as a part of our Business
programme.

All in all, Nina is an ambitious, warm and diligent student.
She has proved herself to always be reliable, driven and
socially skilled. After her graduation from
Polhemsgymnasiet this June we were all sad to see her leave.
Hence, I give her my warmest recommendations and hope that
you will consider her application strongly.

Yours sincerely,

Anna Maria Olsson, teacher of English at Polhemsgymnasiet
Gothenburg



